
From the desk of Gary Paskey 
4175 Maribend Dr., Stow, OH 44224 

 

 

June 3, 2024 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, and Members of the House Criminal Justice Committee, 
thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 245. 

I’d like to address the sensibility of this bill.  We protect our children by making it illegal for them to be 
inside adult cabarets.  Why then should it be legal to bring the performances inside these adult cabarets 
straight to the children?  The answer is simple: this should not be allowed.  I urge the committee to vote 
YES on HB 245.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gary Paskey 


